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Sent by email:  kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca   
 
 
June 21, 2024 
 
 
c/o Kyra Dunlop, Deputy Clerk 
Town of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street 
Thornbury, Ontario N0H 2P0 
 
 
Dear Mayor Andrea Matrosovs, Chair Jim Oliver, and Detachment Commander Loris Licharson:  
 
Thank you for your presentation on student and youth engagement at the May 21, 2024 Regular 
Meeting of the Board. 
 
We appreciated the opportunity to learn about the important work of the Ontario Provincial Police 
detachment in the Town of The Blue Mountains through programs for students and youth.  Trustees 
have received copies of your presentation for information.   
 
As always, our commitment remains focused on providing a quality education for every student in a 
safe, accepting, and caring environment. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jane Thomson      Jan Johnstone 
Chair         Vice-Chair 
 
 
/jp 
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